52/07

Julia Chalmers

From: Jane O'Dea <JODea@heritage.org.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 5:27 PM

To: zzDL PCSubmissions

Subject: Plan Change 52 - Mt Cardrona

Hello

Heritage New Zealand does not consider it necessary to be heard in support of its submission on the above.

Heritage New Zealand supports the Planners recommendation at section 6.3 of the section 42A report which
recommends amendments to provision 12.22.5.2(xii) (or 12.22.4.2(x) in the plan change request version of the
provisions).

| would appreciate it if this email could be tabled at the hearing so that the hearings panel is aware that Heritage
New Zealand supports the Planners’ recommendation in respect of its submission.

Regards
Jane O’'Dea

Jane O’Dea | Heritage Advisor (Planning) | Heritage New Zealand Pouhere Taonga | PO Box 5467, Dunedin 9058 | Ph: (64 3) 477
9871 | DDI: 470 2366 | Visit www.heritage.org.nz and learn more about New Zealand’s heritage places
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Tabled at Hearing





